Mr. Thomas L. Iden, Superintendent of Schools, Russell, Kansas.

Dear Superintendent Iden:

I am writing to confirm the arrangements made through Mr. Guy Keeler for me to speak to your Rotary Club on Tuesday noon, May 22, at which time your Junior Rotarians will be in attendance.

I assure you I am very happy to have this opportunity to meet with your fine group.

Looking forward with pleasure to greeting you, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.